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Health Select 
Committee 

 
25 January 2009 

 
Update on Roseberry Park Development 
 
Summary 
 
The Committee are requested to consider an update from Tees, Esk and Wear 
Valleys NHS Foundation Trust on the development of the new Roseberry Park 
Hospital.   
 
 
Detail 
 
1. Members may be aware of the plans to redevelop the site of St Luke’s 
 Hospital site.  Building work commenced in January 2008 and is scheduled 
 for completion in March 2010.  It is envisaged that services will have 
 transferred into the new hospital by May.  The plans will include the agreed 
 transfer of mental health inpatients from North Tees to the new hospital.   
  
2. Representatives of the Trust and of commissioners will be in attendance at 
 the meeting to provide an update on the plans and to respond to Members’ 
 questions. 
 
3. The Trust has provided a report on the issue and this is attached at 
 Appendix 1. 
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